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ONLINE DOCTORATE IN 
EDUCATIONAL LEADERSHIP TO 
LAUNCH IN 22-23
CSU Pueblo has been approved by the CSU Board of Governors to 
move forward with developing an online Doctorate in Educational 
Leadership (Ed.D.) program. This program aims to meet the 
educator who wants to be an administrator in an ever-evolving 
landscape. The degree has been submitted to the accreditor and is 
pending HLC approval. The program will be fully online, and students 
who complete the program will be able to pursue their Administrator 
LicensurLicensure, if they are interested. This new program will have carousel 
scheduling, which will allow educators to jump on and off as needed 
to complete the requirements of the degree. The program will also 
have additional supports available, including new faculty and a 
Graduate Coordinator specifically skilled in dissertation writing, as 
well as providing support for the practicum experience requirements.

“The Division of Extended Studies is proud to partner in the campus 
endeavor to develop and implement the Ed.D. Making the curriclulum 
entirely online will promote flexibility and opportunity for an already 
busy educator to pursue future professional growth.” The curriculum 
will be designed to serve educators across southern Colorado, 
particularly in rural areas who need highly qualified administrators, 
without the barrier of travel and specific course meeting times,” 
states Dstates Dr. White Davis, Dean of Extended Studies.

Alongside the Ed.D., CSU Pueblo is also developing a new online 
Master of Education Principal Licensure Program, which is pending 
approval and tenatively scheduled to launch in Fall 2022. “The 
School of Education is very excited about the prospect of more fully 
developing educational leadership who can act as change agents in 
our schools,” said Dr.Jeff Piquette, Director of the School of 
Education. 
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